## ישיבת רבנו יצחק אלחנן

## RABBI ISAAC ELCHANAN THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

2540 Amsterdam Avenue / New York, N.Y. 10033 / (212) 568-8400

ב״ה

CANTORIAL TRAINING INSTITUTE

August 9, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm 27 West 86 Street New York, New York 10024

Dear Dr. Lamm:

I would like to take this opportunity to extend my congratulations to you on the occasion of your appointment as president of Yeshiva University.

I wish you great success in your future association with Yeshiva and you can anticipate the same fine spirit of dedication and cooperation that has prevailed in the past.

With warm regards and best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

MACY NULMAN Director

Cantorial Training Institute

MN/ln